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The Department of Chemistry organised a field trip to CDFD, Nagole, for all students of BSc 

Life Sciences on 7 August, 2023, in order to enlighten students on a cardinal topic called 

DNA fingerprinting. Dr.Varsha (a forensic scientist and resource person) presented a vivid 

explanation on the topic by citing various live cases that have been solved by CDFD since 

their establishment. The examples included many issues related to paternal cases of finding 

a lost child and many criminal cases where the court has given its verdict based on the 

unequivocal proof given by the experts on CDFD staff. The students by attending this field 

trip enriched their knowledge related to DNA. 

 

 

DR .Varsha, Resource person, MS. Rama, Head, Dept. of Chemistry along with students. 

 

 



The expert at CDFD explains the detailed processes to the young aspirants. 


